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DATE:4/19/24  
 

Addendum # 1 
 

BID NO.:101356   
OPENING: 5/3/2024 @ 2:00PM  
COMMODITY: Cisco Routers & Switches  
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
   This Addendum 1 is in response to questions received by the question due date of 4/12/24 @ 2:00 PM . 
No additional questions will be considered.  
     
Vendor A: 
 
Question 1 Lines 5 and 6 refer to a throughput tier that does not exist on the requested router and they 
appear to be superfluous to the requested BOM as they do not align with anything else. Can you please 
provide clarification on the reason for their inclusion? 
 
Answer 1:  During the C8500 edge router selection, we chose on-premises licensing over cloud (SD-WAN). 
However, cloud licenses were mistakenly included in the Bill of Materials (BOM). Therefore, lines 6 and 7 can 
be removed. 
 
 
Vendor B : 
 
Question 1  Please advise what is the duration of Smartnet Support the university is looking for? 

Duration: 12 months or 36 months 

Answer 1  36 months 
 
 
Question 2  Can you validate the requested configuration. You are requesting both cloud and on prem DNA 
licensing for the C8200, which is not possible. Also, the On-Prem SKU is not coming up as a selection, and a 
Software Mode is needed as well, either Auto or SD 
 
Answer 2  Line 6 & 7, Cloud licenses need to be removed. 
Software mode should be: IOSXE-AUTO-MODE 
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                If you have already submitted a bid response and feel your need to update it  based on the information 
within this Addendum 1 , then please send a new bid submission ( per the bid instructions) and request that the 
new version supersede the prior one. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________ 
Debra Lee 
Purchasing Department 
The University of Rhode Island 
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